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Bent Sęther is merciless in his criticism of the music industry. Not only has he decided to boycott the entire by:Larm arrangement in Trondheim, he has also hit out against the industry with the following volley: 





“I detest all such arrangements. In my opinion they are nothing but cattle markets for the record companies/management/press and all those other parasites who are out to make money. They are characterized by a back-slapping, buddy-buddy vibe which is as sickening as it is dishonest.” His advice to artists taking part in by:Larm is: “Trust no-one you meet at these arrangements.”





Bent’s comments can be read in by:Larm’s own festival newspaper, 40 000 copies of which are currently in circulation. The Motorpsycho front man’s scathing comments about the music branch were given in an e-mail interview with Stian Wallum from Natt & Dag’s editorial office in Trondheim, which has contributed local material to the festival paper from this year’s host town.





In the same paper, the Musicians’ Union (MFO), which was instrumental in getting   Motorpsycho out of their much written-about contract with the record company Voices of Wonder, has taken out a full-page advert featuring Bent’s unequivocal message: All guitars sold in Norway should come with a warning! MFO is offering free assistance to all unsigned by:Larm artists when signing contracts.





Bent was no less scathing when asked by Wallum whether he is thinking of attending any of the 
